
GOOD NEIGHBOR MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 23, 2023 | 6:00-7:00 p.m.

Fr. King S.J. Library

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Mr. Alling, President, introduced himself and welcomed all in attendance and had everyone in
attendance introduce themselves to those in attendance.

CAMPUS PROJECT UPDATE:

Mr. Alling and Mr. Murchison discussed the next steps in the County Process for the Stadium
Lights Project, which is the project being heard at the Carmichael CPAC meeting. Many
neighbors voiced their concerns that the County had promised the DEIR documents were to be
released before this project would be heard at the Carmichael CPAC. Other concerns shared
about the project were noise, traffic, safety, and effects on the environment.

SCHOOL EVENTS:
Mr. Theodule provided and update on upcoming events being held at Jesuit including the
following:

● Football Games- 2 Friday Night Games-August 25th and September 1st with JV
at 4:30 pm. and Varsity at 7:00 p.m.

● Freshman Retreat and Overnight–August 26th-27th
● Back to School Night–September 5th at 6:00 p.m.
● Homecoming Dance-September 30th 7:00-10:00 p.m.
● Jesuit 60th Anniversary and Reunion Event- October 7th
● Frosh/Soph Open Dance- October 14th 7:00-9:30 p.m.

SAFETY UPDATE –
Mr. Lane provided a new direct line for neighbors to call if there are urgent safety issues that
need to be addressed by Jesuit. The phone number is 916-209-0676. He also shared that we
have updated our security cameras and that Jesuit has worked very hard to ensure that our
families are aware of the correct places to drop off and pick up their students to minimize
impacts to the neighborhood.



COMMUNICATIONS-
Mrs. Sands shared that the 2023-2024 Good Neighbor Meeting dates have be posted on the
Good Neighbor website and a postcard with the meeting dates will be mailed out. She
reminded everyone to visit the Good Neighbor Webpage for access to agendas and minutes
and how to sign up for email notifications.

● 2023-2024 Meeting Dates
● Good Neighbor Webpage
● Email Notification Sign-up

Chris Alling, President thanked everyone for attending and the meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm.

https://www.jesuithighschool.org/event/good-neighbor-meeting
https://www.jesuithighschool.org/good-neighbor
https://www.jesuithighschool.org/pod/contact-good-neighbor-program

